Resolution No. 11-03-012
BOC Meeting March 21, 2011

Resolution Requesting the North Carolina Utilities Commission Require
Century Link to Transfer Their Equipment to the Recently Installed Utility Poles
Along the US 158 Corridor in Nags Head

WHEREAS, the Town of Nags Head is dedicated to being a responsible steward of its community, its
environment, and its visitors and citizens; AND

WHEREAS, North Carolina Dominion Power has recently performed a significant upgrade to its
infrastructure in Nags Head, resulting in the installation of safer, stronger, and more aesthetically-
pleasing utility poles along the US 158 corridor in Nags Head; AND

WHEREAS, North Carolina Dominion Power and Charter Communications, in acting on behalf of our
community, have diligently transferred their equipment from the former, outdated utility poles to the
new, modern poles; AND

WHEREAS, Century Link’s refusal to transfer their equipment to the newly installed utility poles is
placing our community at risk by increasing the number of safety hazards along US 158; AND

WHEREAS, the over abundance of utility poles has resulted in an unsightly corridor in a community so
dedicated to, and dependent upon, maintaining an appealing aesthetic.

NOW THEREFORE THE TOWN OF NAGS HEAD BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS does herby request
that the North Carolina Utilities Commission require that Century Link transfer all of their equipment to
the safer, stronger, and more aesthetically-pleasing utility poles, and, additionally, remove the old,
obsolete poles.

This the 21% day of March 2011. {

Robert O. Oakes, Mayor

ATTEST:

Wl A

Carolyn/F. Morris, Totn Clerk




